LISBON August 27, 2013
Lisbon Board of Education, Cafeteria Committee

The meeting of the Lisbon Board of Education Cafeteria Committee was held on
Tuesday, July 23, 2013, and was called to order by Ian Rogers at 5:35 pm.

Members Present: M. Krauss, |. Rogers, and J. Jencks
Administrators and Others Present: S. Keating and D. Cormier

A discussion was held regarding the Lisbon Hot Lunch Program.

The following were identified to be issues to research:
- Review the free and reduced participation and find ways to increase participation
- Are families taking advantage of the breakfast program oftered

- Evaluate staffing levels
- USDA donation

Administration will have a table at the Open House on September 4™ to promote
participation in the free and reduced lunch program.

The committee will meet on a quarterly basis to review a comprehensive financial report.
The next meeting will be held on Tuesday, September 10, 2013.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:15 by I Rogers,

Respectfully Submitted,

Approved Qecording Secretary
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